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House Committee on Judiciary: 

I support HB 2007 as it allows local governments to make their safety assessments 

regarding the prohibition of guns on public property. Please allow municipalities to 

decide what safety regulations are meaningful to their area. This is a safety measure 

that would benefit Oregonians greatly.  

Please support this bill.  

Thank you.  

Pat Norman 


